
Friday, January 21, 2022 
Announcements 

Yearbook 

Faculty Section 

Group A has duty this week 

 

Please Release The Following 

Girls Varsity Wrestling 

@ 8:00 

Boys JV / Varsity Soccer 

@ 1:15 

 

As a reminder to students and staff to continue to follow 
these safety protocols: 
 *Masks are required while indoors 
 *Masks are also required outdoors, unless eating  
   or drinking 
 *Staff are required to wear upgraded masks  
   (surgical mask or higher-level PPE) 
 *Students are to wear masks that are well-fitting, 
   non-cloth masks of multiple layers with a nose    
   wire 
 *Masks must completely cover your nose and    
   mouth 
 *Students be sure to wash and sanitize hands 
   frequently 
 *Be sure to check for daily symptoms - if sick    
   contact the school Health Office 
 *Quarantine measures will continue to be  
   implemented if someone is a potential close  
   contact to a positive case 

Athletics 

Boys Varsity Basketball vs Gladstone 
  @ Gladstone - 5:00 
 
Boys JV Soccer vs Gladstone 
  @ Gladstone - 3:15 
 
Boys Varsity Soccer vs Gladstone 
  @ Gladstone - 3:15 
 
Girls Varsity Soccer vs Gladstone 
  @ Sierra Vista - 5:00 
 
Girls Varsity Wrestling vs Ayala 
  @ Ayala - 10:00 

Sports 

DONS:  TODAY is the FINAL DAY to purchase a  
yearbook at the current cost of $90.  After TODAY the 
price will increase, so stop delaying and purchase your 
book today before the price increases! 
 
Seniors:  It is time to nominate your classmates for our 
SENIOR BEST section in the yearbook.  We have many 
categories this year.  Nominations start Tuesday and end 
Friday.  Come to Room 513 during BRUNCH ONLY to 
pick up a form.  Fill it out and drop it off during brunch 
BEFORE Friday.  Follow the rules on the form or your 
nominations will NOT COUNT.  We can’t wait to see who 
you nominate to represent the Class of 2022! 

Hey Dons:  Are you interested in trying out for the Girls 
Lacrosse team?  If so, please pick up an athletic packet in 
Room 321!  The deadline to turn the packet in will be on 
January 28th.  Follow our Instagram page @girlslaxsvhs 
or contact Leti Fernandez-Acosta through school email for 
more details.  Don’t miss out! 
 
Attention Boys Soccer players:  Would the following  
players please come see Mrs. Garcia in Room 321 during 
brunch or lunch: 
  Yair Martinez 
  Sebastian Jaramillo 
 
All student athletes that want to play a Spring sport, 
please come to Room 321 to turn in your athletic packets 
or to transfer your clearance information.  See you then! 


